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August   11,   2021   

Dear   Incoming   Kenmore   East   Bulldogs   and   Families,   

  Hello   and   welcome   to   Kenmore   East   High   School!   We   are   very   excited   to   welcome   our   new   students,   
including   our   eighth   grade   students,   for   the   2021-2022   school   year.    We   hope   to   see   all   parents   and   new   
students   at   the    Parent   and   New   Student   Meeting   and   Locker   Move-In   on   Monday,   August   30,   from   
6:30-8:30   p.m.     We   would   also   like   to   invite   any   students   who   were   fully   virtual   for   the   2020-2021   
school   year   who   would   like   to   join   us   for   tours.     

We   are   proud   that   Kenmore   East   is   part   of   a   multi-national   high   school   transition   program,   Link   Crew,   
which   welcomes   all   new   students,   helping   them   to   feel   comfortable   and   connected   throughout   the   first   
year   of   their   high   school   experience.   Link   Crew   is   based   upon   the   belief   that   students   can   help   students   
succeed.    The   foundation   of   Link   Crew   began   with   the   training   of   a   group   of   Kenmore   East   
upperclassmen   as   Link   Crew   Leaders.   These   leaders   were   hand   selected   from   a   large   pool   of   applicants,   
and   met   the   qualifications   of   being   good   role   models   and   positive   leaders   on   our   campus.   

Please   stay   tuned   to   our   school   and   district   website,   as   well   as   messages   from   our   Superintendent,   for   
information   on   masking   or   other   COVID   related   protocols   as   we   get   closer   to   the   end   of   August.     

  Mark   your   calendars   for   the   events   listed   below.     Please   note   that   these   events   are   for   all   incoming   8 th   
graders,   as   well   as   transfer,   new   students,   and   anyone   who   was   fully   virtual   for   2020-2021!   

   Events   Calendar:   

  

Date   Event/Activity   Notes   

Monday,   August   30   Parent   and   New   Student   Meeting   

Kenmore   East   HS,   Auditorium   6:30-7:30   p.m.   

Locker   Move-In   (new   students),    7:30-8:00   
p.m.   

Bring   any   school   supplies   that   
you   have,   or   just   find   your   locker   

and   test   your   combination.   
(Grade   8   supply   lists   on   KE   

website.)   


